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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:49 AM


To: Beverly Pies - NOAA Federal; Norma Hinton - NOAA Affiliate; Maria Rea; Barry Thom


Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Re: Reclamation & SOL review of delta effects


Attachments: Upper Sac Comments Compiled_SOL Reclamation review 5.17.19.docx


Beverly and Norma,


We received another round of separate comments on the Shasta part of the analysis. We have asked DOI to


consolidate the two versions, but I am not sure if and when that will happen, so I am erring on the safe side and


hoping you can print the attached document and include in the binders you are putting together.


Thank you!


Howard


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Caramanian, Lori <lori.caramanian@sol.doi.gov>


Date: Fri, May 17, 2019 at 9:22 AM


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Reclamation & SOL review of delta effects


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Cc: Maria Rea <maria.rea@noaa.gov>, Christopher Keifer - NOAA Federal <christopher.keifer@noaa.gov>,


Deanna Harwood - NOAA Federal <deanna.harwood@noaa.gov>, Barry Thom <barry.thom@noaa.gov>, Paul


Souza <paul_souza@fws.gov>, Jana Affonso <jana_affonso@fws.gov>, Kaylee Allen


<kaylee_allen@fws.gov>, Carter Brown <carter.brown@sol.doi.gov>, Russell Callejo <rcallejo@usbr.gov>,


Ernest Conant <econant@usbr.gov>, David Mooney <dmmooney@usbr.gov>, Meyer, Cynthia


<cameyer@usbr.gov>


Look forward to seeing the additional analyses. Again, pursuant to

our ongoing legal coordination, attached are additional comments

on the upper Sac section. The team didn't quite make it all the way

to the end. Detailed comments go through about page 75 (with a

few scattered after that). But this will give us plenty to discuss.


Thanks, Lori


On Thu, May 16, 2019 at 11:09 PM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thank you Lori. We are putting the final touches on other sections for review by you, and NOAA GC. We


should have them out by around noon on Friday.


Howard


On Thu, May 16, 2019 at 8:04 PM Caramanian, Lori <lori.caramanian@sol.doi.gov> wrote:


Howard, Deanna and Chris, pursuant to the ongoing request for

joint legal advice, attached please find Interior's comments.
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Thanks again for NMFS' hard work on this; look forward to our

continuing discussions.


Best, Lori


--

Lori Caramanian


U.S. Department of the Interior


Office of the Solicitor, Division of Water Resources


755 Parfet St, Suite 151


Lakewood, CO 80215


303-445-0604


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--

Lori Caramanian


U.S. Department of the Interior


Office of the Solicitor, Division of Water Resources


755 Parfet St, Suite 151


Lakewood, CO 80215


303-445-0604


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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